
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Christmas Concerts 
Last week had been a busy time for the children with them taking part in their Christmas concerts, a 
lot of hard work and dedication from the children and staff paid off,  as I am sure your will agree they 
performed their roles brilliantly.   
 
 
School Pantomime Trip 
The whole school enjoyed a trip visiting the Stiwt where they watched the production of ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’. Everyone had lots of fun… ‘Oh no they didn’t ‘- ‘Oh yes they did!’ 
 
Christmas Dinner 
Our kitchen staff on both sites did an amazing job today – providing a magnificent Christmas Dinner 
for staff and pupils. Everyone enjoyed the festivities and nobody went hungry! 
 
Christmas Fair 
Our Christmas Fair takes place on tomorrow afternoon, straight after school. There are lots of 
different stalls for children and adults to buy last minute gifts – Please come and enjoy the festive 
atmosphere! 
For more details please read the Christmas Fair flyers that were sent out last week! 
 
Breakfast Club Charges 
Please note that charges for breakfast club on both our school sites have been postponed until 
further notice. Further details will follow but, for now, breakfast club will remain free of charge. 
 
Dates for Your Diary 
School will open for pupils on Tuesday 8th January. 
 
 
 

The staff and I would like to wish everyone                                                    

Nadolig Llawen – Happy Christmas 
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